

# Silkstone Common J&I School Issue 26 Newsletter

### **WELCOME BACK**

We have 20 reception starters who have joined the school in September 2016. We also welcome 1 other pupil who has joined class 3.

The new reception children have settled in brilliantly. Just a polite reminder for safety reasons, when collecting reception children, please can you come into the outdoor area to collect your child at home time. Thank you

# **School Lunch Menus**

Wc 12.9.16	Traditional Meal	Dessert
Monday	Pizza slice and jacket wedges	Eves pudding and custard
Tuesday	Meat and potato pie	Rice pudding and fruit
Wednesday	Roast beef and yorkshire pudding	Chocolate shortcake
Thursday	Sausage and yorkshire pudding	Artic roll
Friday	Fish Friday and chips	Lemon and orange sponge with custard

Wc 19.9.16	Traditional Meal	Dessert
Monday	Oven baked chicken chunks and chops	Chocolate sponge and chocolate custard
Tuesday	Lasagne and crusty roll	Jelly and ice cream
Wednesday	Roast Turkey	Iced cake slice and fruit wedges
Thursday	Sausage in finger roll and jacket wedges	Fruit cheesecake
Friday	Battered fish and creamed potatoes	Jam roly poly and custard

If you would like a copy of the school lunch menu, please see Mrs Park, School Office.



The next Star of the Month Assembly will be on Friday 30 September 2016, 9.10 am

#### **FORTHCOMING DIARY DATES**

WC 12 September – Y5 Bikability

Friday 16 September – Y3/4 Swimming Lessons begin

WC 19 September - Y6 Bikability

Monday 19 September, 7.00 pm – PTA Meeting at the Station Inn – new members welcome

Friday 30 September – McMillan Coffee Morning, after Star of the Month Assembly

Tuesday 18 October – Class 1 and 2 Gruffalo

# After School Clubs this half term

Day	Club	Time
Mon	Y3-5 Football	3.30-4.30 pm
Tue	Running Club	8.30 am
Tue	Netball Y5/6	3.30-4.30 pm
Thur	Cross Country	12.00 - 12.30 pm

## **McMillan Coffee Morning**

We will be holding a McMillan coffee morning on Friday 30 September 2016, after the star of the month assembly. Donations of cakes and buns would be appreciated on Thursday 29 September 2016.

Thank you

